
 

 

 

FERNWOOD PRIMARY & NURSERY SCHOOL  

Nursery 
 
 

Fernwood Primary & Nursery School offer free nursery places 
during the normal school term, from the Autumn term following a 
child’s 3rd birthday.  We offer 5 full day places to children whose 
parents are eligible for the Government’s 30 Hour Free Childcare 
Scheme (https://childcare-support.tax.service.gov.uk to check eligibility criteria) and 5 
morning or 5 afternoon places for all other children. 
 
All places are dependent upon availability of morning or afternoon 

places in the Nursery.  Fernwood Nursery capacity will be 52 

children in the morning and 52 children in the afternoon.   

 

Nursery sessions are: 

Morning sessions will be from 8:40am – 11:40am 

Afternoon sessions will be from 12:35pm – 3:35pm 

Full day sessions may include a lunchtime period (for which there is a small 

fee to cover staffing costs). 

 

In the event of over-subscription, we will use our Nursery Admissions 

Policy, a copy of which is available from our Infant School Office and 

can also be found on our website www.fernwoodprimary.co.uk   

Admission to Fernwood Nursery does not constitute any right to 
entry to Fernwood Primary School. Parents will need to apply 
directly to Nottingham City Council School Admissions Team for a 
school place.   
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